
Olive Newsletter  

Spring Term 1 2023-24 

General Class News: 

 

We are very excited to welcome all the         
children back after what we hope was a very 
fun filled Christmas break. We cant wait to 
hear what all the children have been up to! 

We have some fun and exciting lessons 
planned this term which I'm sure the children 
will really enjoy. Olive team are very excited to 
get settled back into the swing of things and 
cant wait to see what the spring term will 
bring.  

 

Please feel free to contact me at any point 
with any questions or concerns you may have. 

Maths 

This term we are going to further our 

knowledge on place value, as well as            

Addition and subtraction. The children will 

continue to work on there number bonds and 

find similarities and differences between 

numbers.  

   English 

In English this half term we are going to be look at stories based on Fantasy worlds. 

The children are going to have some fun trying create there own fantasy characters 

and predict what they think will happen in stories  that we’ll we learn about as a 

class.   

Upcoming Diary Dates: 

Number Day -  

                       2nd February 

Safer Internet Day  -  

                       7th February 

World Book Day  -  

                       7th March 

 

 

 

 



RSHE 

The main focus of RSHE this term will be ‘My body, My right’ The children will learn 

all about how to recognise and report feeling unsafe around other people in        

regards to there bodies. This will also include online. 

Science 

The three main topic that the children will look at in science 

are Forces, friction and magnetic attraction. This will cover 

magnetic poles and investigating different types of rocks and 

how they are formed.  

PE 

Its that time of year again when the children will start there cross country running 

practice. They will also practice there gymnastic skills, racket sports and also try a 

bit of Zumba,  

   Other subjects:  

In Music and Drama this term the children will be looking 

at the story ‘plastic pirates’ which is what our school pier 

show will be based on.  The children will have the         

opportunity to learn some of the songs and have fun    

acting out some of the scenes.  

The children will then be looking at the changes of the 

seasons including participating in the RSPB birdwatch in 

there outdoor learning lessons. 

Any other useful information 

Literacy Reading- Oxford Owl Free E-Books and more  

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/  

Top Marks maths games -  

Learn to Count with fun Counting Games for KS1 Children (topmarks.co.uk)  

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games

